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Dear Prof. Dennis A Bloomfield, Prof. Bao-Gan Peng, Prof. Sandro Vento, and
Prof. Lian-Sheng Ma,

On behalf of my co-authors, I really appreciate you giving us an
opportunity to revise our manuscript. We have studied comments carefully
and have made corrections. We are grateful for the useful comments, as a
result of which the paper has been markedly improved. Every modification of

comments is detailed per comment below in red font.

REVIEWER COMMENTS

Reviewer #1:



Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good)

Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing)

Conclusion: Accept (General priority)

Specific Comments to Authors: The case report is really interesting and well
written. Figures are good and comprehensive.

Response: Thank you for your hard work. Those evaluations and comments
are all valuable and very helpful for improving our paper, as well as the

important guiding significance to our researches.

EDITORIAL OFFICE’'S COMMENTS

1. The authors did not provide the approved grant application form(s). Please
upload the approved grant application form(s) or funding agency copy of any
approval document(s).

Response: The approved grant application forms were uploaded. Thank you!

2. The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the original
figure documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint
to ensure that all graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the
editor.

Response: The original pictures were provided. We have prepared and

arrange figures according to the instructions. Thank you!

We also updated the format of manuscript according to the guidelines for
manuscript revision, and revised the references according to the Format for
references guidelines. We are grateful for all the useful comments. We hope
that the revised manuscript will meet with approval.

On behalf of the authors, kindest regards,

Pengli Zhu



